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Dear members of the Senate Rules Committee, 

 

With HB4024-8, you now have the privilege of voting yes on a historic piece of 

legislation. This bill is the culmination of years, even decades, of work by good 

government groups who were joined in their efforts this year by business and labor 

organizations and legislators who refused to give up on reforming campaign finance. 

 

Most agree this is not a perfect solution to funding elections and providing 

transparency on the flow of dark money. But it is a great beginning. I ask you to vote 

YES on HB4024-8. 

 

Thank you for your service to the State of Oregon. 

 

Cheryl T Conway 

Astoria 


